## **Pre-School Newsletter**

Welcome back after the Christmas break, I hope you enjoyed the festive season with your family and friends. The topic in class will be Winter, we will explore different textures, shapes, manipulate various media to create artwork. Homework and reading books will be sent home next week, homework will be design a Snow Globe.

Letter sound for the week will be 'I', we look forward to seeing your lovely creations.

Please can I ask that you remember to update the office if you have changed your address or mobile phone number, we need to have the correct details in case of an emergency.

We shall send out the funding forms this week, can you sign or fill in details and return to school by the 29th of January thank you in advance.

Finally, a gentle reminder we do have a Facebook page which we use to inform you of events happening at our school, also don't forget to check Sunbeams messenger page on the Mayfield website where our newsletter is updated weekly.

Have a lovely week.

Mrs Edwards head of Pre-school & Nursery